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Dear Julie: 

 

I’m writing to you today because I participated in the Ad Hoc Committee on COVID 19 Economic Impact and 
Recovery webinar on June 18, 2020.  

I’m Dan Sharoni, President & CEO - UAV-Hive Inc.  Since mid-2018 I’ve been a home owner and tax-payer in 
the City of Oakley in Contra Costa County. 

Thank you for responding to the idea to significantly improve the COVID-19 testing capability in Contra Costa 
that I mentioned in the chat during the webinar. You kindly offered to present that idea to Dr. Christopher 
Farnitano, Contra Costa County Health Director. I’d like to reconnect relative to that idea and to thank you 
again for organizing this important webinar. 

Our proposed solution is designed to help decision-makers in Contra Costa and other counties to better guide 
and help the businesses as they re-open, even while the COVID-19 spread is spiking again as we speak. 

Our vision:  Develop, prototype & deploy technology-based solutions to enable local authorities to make 
abundant, rapid and precise data-driven decisions to contain the COVID-19 spread. The solution is a last-mile 
test-kit delivery and test-result collection to-and-from residences. This enhances intrinsically motivated 
individuals to volunteer for testing, by providing them the convenience of at-home self-testing experiences 
while avoiding a de-motivating high-risk exposure to infection at public clinics and other testing facilities, 
particularly during shelter-in-place periods. 

As silicon Valley experienced innovative veterans, we’re proud and ready to help Contra Costa County 
leadership. We’re professionally motivated, dedicated, self-learners and passionate about contributing to the 
overall national war against COVID-19. As our customer, we need your help so we can learn about the 
epidemic conditions from your viewpoint. It’s urgent, it’s important and it’s relevant - we are looking forward to 
talking to you at your earliest convenience. 
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Please help us meet Dr. Christopher Farnitano for up to 20 minutes to present our solution to him and enable 
him to provide us valuable feedback about the problems. We’d like to help not only the current COVID-19 
spread but also to have a positive impact on Costa County County’s residents, businesses and economy. 

If you have any questions or concerns about our solution or about the meeting,  please let us know. My cell 
phone number is , and my email is  

Your response is important, so, please allow me to follow-up by next Friday if I do not hear from you by then. 

In the meantime, have a productive week and please stay Safe. 

— 
Respectfully 
Dan Sharoni 
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